Date: 
Dear Senator / Representative    _____________________:

As my representative in Congress I want you to know I am very concerned about the direction the health care reform debate is taking in Washington. Although I agree we need reform that reduces costs and expands access, I and the majority of Americans are very happy with our physicians and the quality of care we receive.  Our health care system provides the best standard of care in the world and everyone knows it. We should be addressing the problems of those without health insurance so they gain access to the high quality care most Americans receive today. We do not need to overhaul the entire system and create Canadian-style, government-controlled medicine that inevitably leads to bureaucratic interference in decisions between patients and physicians and rationing care to control costs. In addition, I think that no individual or institution should be forced to finance or participate in medical services to which they object in conscience.

As my representative, I ask you to insist that the process of reform be thoughtful, transparent and non-partisan. This is not about winning a political battle or jockeying for position in the next election cycle. This is about taking responsibility as our elected representatives to enact legislation that will ensure affordable access for all Americans to the excellent health care our medical profession provides while respecting the freedom of citizens and health care providers.


I would appreciate your response to this letter.

Thank you.
________________________________________
Signature

________________________________________
Print Name

Address: ______________________________________

     ______________________________________

     ______________________________________
               ________________________________
